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IBM Cognos Dynamic Query
Bridge the gap between analytics and execution, and
actually translate analytics into better business
decision-making! Now that you've collected data and
crunched numbers, Applied Business Analytics reveals
how to fully apply the information and knowledge
you've gleaned from quants and tech teams.
Nathaniel Lin explains why "analytics value chains"
often break due to organizational and cultural issues,
and offers "in the trenches" guidance for overcoming
these obstacles. You'll discover why a special breed of
"analytics deciders" is indispensable for any
organization that seeks to compete on analytics…
how to become one of those deciders… and how to
identify, foster, support, empower, and reward others
to join you. Lin draws on actual cases and examples
from his own experience, augmenting them with
hands-on examples and exercises to integrate
analytics at all levels: from top-level business
questions to low-level technical details. Along the
way, you'll learn how to bring together analytics team
members with widely diverse goals, knowledge, and
backgrounds. Coverage includes: How analytical and
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conventional decision making differ — and the
challenging implications How to determine who your
analytics deciders are, and ought to be Proven best
practices for actually applying analytics to decisionmaking How to optimize your use of analytics as an
analyst, manager, executive, or C-level officer Applied
Business Analytics will be invaluable to wide
audiences of professionals, decision-makers, and
consultants involved in analytics, including Chief
Analytics Officers, Chief Data Officers, Chief
Scientists, Chief Marketing Officers, Chief Risk
Officers, Chief Strategy Officers, VPs of Analytics
and/or Big Data, data scientists, business strategists,
and line of business executives. It will also be
exceptionally useful to students of analytics in any
graduate, undergraduate, or certificate program,
including candidates for INFORMS certification.

Applied Business Analytics
Big data is currently one of the most critical emerging
technologies. Organizations around the world are
looking to exploit the explosive growth of data to
unlock previously hidden insights in the hope of
creating new revenue streams, gaining operational
efficiencies, and obtaining greater understanding of
customer needs. It is important to think of big data
and analytics together. Big data is the term used to
describe the recent explosion of different types of
data from disparate sources. Analytics is about
examining data to derive interesting and relevant
trends and patterns, which can be used to inform
decisions, optimize processes, and even drive new
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business models. With today's deluge of data comes
the problems of processing that data, obtaining the
correct skills to manage and analyze that data, and
establishing rules to govern the data's use and
distribution. The big data technology stack is ever
growing and sometimes confusing, even more so
when we add the complexities of setting up big data
environments with large up-front investments. Cloud
computing seems to be a perfect vehicle for hosting
big data workloads. However, working on big data in
the cloud brings its own challenge of reconciling two
contradictory design principles. Cloud computing is
based on the concepts of consolidation and resource
pooling, but big data systems (such as Hadoop) are
built on the shared nothing principle, where each
node is independent and self-sufficient. A solution
architecture that can allow these mutually exclusive
principles to coexist is required to truly exploit the
elasticity and ease-of-use of cloud computing for big
data environments. This IBM® RedpaperTM
publication is aimed at chief architects, line-ofbusiness executives, and CIOs to provide an
understanding of the cloud-related challenges they
face and give prescriptive guidance for how to realize
the benefits of big data solutions quickly and costeffectively.

Microsoft Power BI Cookbook
IBM® InfoSphere® Guardium® provides the simplest,
most robust solution for data security and data
privacy by assuring the integrity of trusted
information in your data center. InfoSphere Guardium
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helps you reduce support costs by automating the
entire compliance auditing process across
heterogeneous environments. InfoSphere Guardium
offers a flexible and scalable solution to support
varying customer architecture requirements. This IBM
Redbooks® publication provides a guide for deploying
the Guardium solutions. This book also provides a
roadmap process for implementing an InfoSphere
Guardium solution that is based on years of
experience and best practices that were collected
from various Guardium experts. We describe
planning, installation, configuration, monitoring, and
administrating an InfoSphere Guardium environment.
We also describe use cases and how InfoSphere
Guardium integrates with other IBM products. The
guidance can help you successfully deploy and
manage an IBM InfoSphere Guardium system. This
book is intended for the system administrators and
support staff who are responsible for deploying or
supporting an InfoSphere Guardium environment.

Big Data Beyond the Hype
There is enormous pressure today for businesses
across all industries to cut costs, enhance business
performance, and deliver greater value with fewer
resources. To take business analytics to the next level
and drive tangible improvements to the bottom line, it
is important to manage not only the volume of data,
but the speed with which actionable findings can be
drawn from a wide variety of disparate sources. The
findings must be easily communicated to those
responsible for making both strategic and tactical
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decisions. At the same time, strained IT budgets
require that the solution be self-service for everyone
from DBAs to business users, and easily deployed to
thin, browser-based clients. Business analytics hosted
in the Query Management FacilityTM (QMFTM) on
DB2® and System z® allow you to tackle these
challenges in a practical way, using new features and
functions that are easily deployed across the
enterprise and easily consumed by business users
who do not have prior IT experience. This IBM®
Redbooks® publication provides step-by-step
instructions on using these new features: Access to
data that resides in any JDBC-compliant data source
OLAP access through XMLA 150+ new analytical
functions Graphical query interfaces and graphical
reports Graphical, interactive dashboards Ability to
integrate QMF functions with third-party applications
Support for the IBM DB2 Analytics Accelerator A new
QMF Classic perspective in QMF for Workstation
Ability to start QMF for TSO as a DB2 for z/OS stored
procedure New metadata capabilities, including ER
diagrams and capability to federate data into a single
virtual source

Installation and Configuration Guide for
MicroStrategy 9. 3. 1
An interactive guide to Oracle's intensive query tool,
SQL* Plus, discusses its powerful features, furnishes a
syntax quick reference, and explains how to write and
execute script files, generate reports, extract data
from the database, utilize new administrative
features, query data dictionary tables, and more.
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Original. (Intermediate)

Big Data For Dummies
Explore the modern market of data analytics
platforms and the benefits of using Snowflake
computing, the data warehouse built for the cloud.
With the rise of cloud technologies, organizations
prefer to deploy their analytics using cloud providers
such as Amazon Web Services (AWS), Microsoft Azure,
or Google Cloud Platform. Cloud vendors are offering
modern data platforms for building cloud analytics
solutions to collect data and consolidate into single
storage solutions that provide insights for business
users. The core of any analytics framework is the data
warehouse, and previously customers did not have
many choices of platform to use. Snowflake was built
specifically for the cloud and it is a true game changer
for the analytics market. This book will help onboard
you to Snowflake, present best practices to deploy,
and use the Snowflake data warehouse. In addition, it
covers modern analytics architecture and use cases.
It provides use cases of integration with leading
analytics software such as Matillion ETL, Tableau, and
Databricks. Finally, it covers migration scenarios for
on-premise legacy data warehouses. What You Will
Learn Know the key functionalities of Snowflake Set
up security and access with cluster Bulk load data into
Snowflake using the COPY command Migrate from a
legacy data warehouse to Snowflake integrate the
Snowflake data platform with modern business
intelligence (BI) and data integration tools Who This
Book Is For Those working with data warehouse and
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business intelligence (BI) technologies, and existing
and potential Snowflake users

InfoSphere DataStage for Enterprise XML
Data Integration
In this IBM® Redbooks® publication, we present
guidelines for the development of highly efficient and
scalable information integration applications with
InfoSphereTM DataStage® (DS) parallel jobs.
InfoSphere DataStage is at the core of IBM
Information Server, providing components that yield a
high degree of freedom. For any particular problem
there might be multiple solutions, which tend to be
influenced by personal preferences, background, and
previous experience. All too often, those solutions
yield less than optimal, and non-scalable,
implementations. This book includes a comprehensive
detailed description of the components available, and
descriptions on how to use them to obtain scalable
and efficient solutions, for both batch and real-time
scenarios. The advice provided in this document is the
result of the combined proven experience from a
number of expert practitioners in the field of high
performance information integration, evolved over
several years. This book is intended for IT architects,
Information Management specialists, and Information
Integration specialists responsible for delivering costeffective IBM InfoSphere DataStage performance on
all platforms.

Tableau Your Data!
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Here is the ideal field guide for data warehousing
implementation. This book first teaches you how to
build a data warehouse, including defining the
architecture, understanding the methodology,
gathering the requirements, designing the data
models, and creating the databases. Coverage then
explains how to populate the data warehouse and
explores how to present data to users using reports
and multidimensional databases and how to use the
data in the data warehouse for business intelligence,
customer relationship management, and other
purposes. It also details testing and how to administer
data warehouse operation.

Jumpstart Snowflake
Prepare for Microsoft Exam 70-778–and help
demonstrate your real-world mastery of Power BI data
analysis and visualization. Designed for experienced
BI professionals and data analysts ready to advance
their status, Exam Ref focuses on the critical thinking
and decision-making acumen needed for success at
the MCSA level. Focus on the expertise measured by
these objectives: Consume and transform data by
using Power BI Desktop Model and visualize data
Configure dashboards, reports, and apps in the Power
BI Service This Microsoft Exam Ref: Organizes its
coverage by exam objectives Features strategic, whatif scenarios to challenge you Assumes you have
experience consuming and transforming data,
modeling and visualizing data, and configuring
dashboards using Excel and Power BI
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IBM Information Server: Integration and
Governance for Emerging Data
Warehouse Demands
Get more out of Microsoft Power BI turning your data
into actionable insights About This Book From
connecting to your data sources to developing and
deploying immersive, mobile-ready dashboards and
visualizations, this book covers it all Over 90 handson, technical recipes, tips, and use cases from across
the Power BI platform including the Power BI Service
and Mobile Applications Proven development
techniques and guidance for implementing custom
solutions with DAX and M languages Who This Book Is
For This book is for BI professionals who wish to
enhance their knowledge of Power BI beyond and to
enhance the value of the Power BI solutions they
deliver to business users. Those who are looking at
quick solutions to common problems while using
Power BI will also find this book to be a very useful
resource .Some experience with Power BI will be
useful. What You Will Learn Cleanse, stage, and
integrate your data sources with Power BI Abstract
data complexities and provide users with intuitive,
self-service BI capabilities Build business logic and
analysis into your solutions via the DAX programming
language and dynamic, dashboard-ready calculations
Take advantage of the analytics and predictive
capabilities of Power BI Make your solutions more
dynamic and user specific and/or defined including
use cases of parameters, functions, and row level
security Understand the differences and implications
of DirectQuery, Live Connections, and Import-Mode
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Power BI datasets and how to deploy content to the
Power BI Service and schedule refreshes Integrate
other Microsoft data tools such as Excel and SQL
Server Reporting Services into your Power BI solution
In Detail Microsoft Power BI is a business intelligence
and analytics platform consisting of applications and
services designed to provide coherent, visual and
interactive insights of data. This book will provide
thorough, technical examples of using all primary
Power BI tools and features as well as demonstrate
high impact end-to-end solutions that leverage and
integrate these technologies and services. Get
familiar with Power BI development tools and
services, go deep into the data connectivity and
transformation, modeling, visualization and analytical
capabilities of Power BI, and see Power BI's functional
programming languages of DAX and M come alive to
deliver powerful solutions to address common,
challenging scenarios in business intelligence. This
book will excite and empower you to get more out of
Power BI via detailed recipes, advanced design and
development tips, and guidance on enhancing
existing Power BI projects. Style and approach This
book consists of practical recipes on Power BI that
target novices as well as intermediate Power BI users.
It goes deep into the technical issues, covers
additional protocols, and many more real-live
examples.

InfoSphere DataStage Parallel
Framework Standard Practices
Covers administrative tasks that apply to the SAS
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Intelligence Platform as a whole, including starting
and stopping servers, monitoring servers, setting
server logging options, performing backups,
administering the SAS Metadata Server, administering
metadata repositories, and promoting business
intelligence metadata and content. This title is also
available online.SAS Products and Releases: SAS BI
Server: 9.3 SAS Data Integration Server: 9.3 SAS
Enterprise BI Server: 9.3 SAS Enterprise Data
Integration Server: 9.3 SAS Metadata Server: 9.3
Operating Systems: All

Deployment Guide for InfoSphere
Guardium
PostGIS in Action
Regarding online transaction processing (OLTP)
workloads, IBM® z SystemsTM platform, with IBM
DB2®, data sharing, Workload Manager (WLM),
geoplex, and other high-end features, is the widely
acknowledged leader. Most customers now integrate
business analytics with OLTP by running, for example,
scoring functions from transactional context for realtime analytics or by applying machine-learning
algorithms on enterprise data that is kept on the
mainframe. As a result, IBM adds investment so
clients can keep the complete lifecycle for data
analysis, modeling, and scoring on z Systems control
in a cost-efficient way, keeping the qualities of
services in availability, security, reliability that z
Systems solutions offer. Because of the changed
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architecture and tighter integration, IBM has shown,
in a customer proof-of-concept, that a particular client
was able to achieve an orders-of-magnitude
improvement in performance, allowing that client's
data scientist to investigate the data in a more
interactive process. Open technologies, such as
Predictive Model Markup Language (PMML) can help
customers update single components instead of being
forced to replace everything at once. As a result, you
have the possibility to combine your preferred tool for
model generation (such as SAS Enterprise Miner or
IBM SPSS® Modeler) with a different technology for
model scoring (such as Zementis, a company focused
on PMML scoring). IBM SPSS Modeler is a leading data
mining workbench that can apply various algorithms
in data preparation, cleansing, statistics, visualization,
machine learning, and predictive analytics. It has over
20 years of experience and continued development,
and is integrated with z Systems. With IBM DB2
Analytics Accelerator 5.1 and SPSS Modeler 17.1, the
possibility exists to do the complete predictive model
creation including data transformation within DB2
Analytics Accelerator. So, instead of moving the data
to a distributed environment, algorithms can be
pushed to the data, using cost-efficient DB2
Accelerator for the required resource-intensive
operations. This IBM Redbooks® publication explains
the overall z Systems architecture, how the
components can be installed and customized, how the
new IBM DB2 Analytics Accelerator loader can help
efficient data loading for z Systems data and external
data, how in-database transformation, in-database
modeling, and in-transactional real-time scoring can
be used, and what other related technologies are
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available. This book is intended for technical
specialists and architects, and data scientists who
want to use the technology on the z Systems
platform. Most of the technologies described in this
book require IBM DB2 for z/OS®. For acceleration of
the data investigation, data transformation, and data
modeling process, DB2 Analytics Accelerator is
required. Most value can be achieved if most of the
data already resides on z Systems platforms, although
adding external data (like from social sources) poses
no problem at all.

SAS/ACCESS 9.1.3 Supplement for
Netezza
A thorough reference on database administration
outlines a variety of DBA roles and responsibilities
and discusses such topics as data modeling and
normalization, database/application design, change
management, database security and data integrity,
performance issues, disaster planning, and other
essentials. Original. (Advanced)

Hybrid Analytics Solution using IBM DB2
Analytics Accelerator for z/OS V3.1
The MicroStrategy Analytics Desktop User Guide
describes the steps for a business analyst to execute
and analyze a Visual Insight dashboard in
MicroStrategy Analytics Desktop. It provides the
information necessary for a business analyst to import
data from a data source, and use that data to create
and modify dashboards.
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Desktop User Guide for MicroStrategy 10
Transforming data from operational data models to
purpose-oriented data structures has been
commonplace for the last decades. Data
transformations are heavily used in all types of
industries to provide information to various users at
different levels. Depending on individual needs, the
transformed data is stored in various different
systems. Sending operational data to other systems
for further processing is then required, and introduces
much complexity to an existing information
technology (IT) infrastructure. Although maintenance
of additional hardware and software is one
component, potential inconsistencies and individually
managed refresh cycles are others. For decades,
there was no simple and efficient way to perform data
transformations on the source system of operational
data. With IBM® DB2® Analytics Accelerator, DB2 for
z/OS is now in a unique position to complete these
transformations in an efficient and well-performing
way. DB2 for z/OS completes these while connecting
to the same platform as for operational transactions,
helping you to minimize your efforts to manage
existing IT infrastructure. Real-time analytics on
incoming operational transactions is another demand.
Creating a comprehensive scoring model to detect
specific patterns inside your data can easily require
multiple iterations and multiple hours to complete. By
enabling a first set of analytical functionality in DB2
Analytics Accelerator, those dedicated mining
algorithms can now be run on an accelerator to
efficiently perform these modeling tasks. Given the
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speed of query processing on an accelerator, these
modeling tasks can now be performed much quicker
compared to traditional relational database
management systems. This speed enables you to
keep your scoring algorithms more up-to-date, and
ultimately adapt more quickly to constantly changing
customer behaviors. This IBM Redbooks® publication
describes the new table type that is introduced with
DB2 Analytics Accelerator V4.1 PTF5 that enables
more efficient data transformations. These tables are
called accelerator-only tables, and can exist on an
accelerator only. The tables benefit from the
accelerator performance characteristics, while
maintaining access through existing DB2 for z/OS
application programming interfaces (APIs).
Additionally, we describe the newly introduced
analytical capabilities with DB2 Analytics Accelerator
V5.1, putting you in the position to efficiently perform
data modeling for online analytical requirements in
your DB2 for z/OS environment. This book is intended
for technical decision-makers who want to get a broad
understanding about the analytical capabilities and
accelerator-only tables of DB2 Analytics Accelerator.
In addition, you learn about how these capabilities
can be used to accelerate in-database
transformations and in-database analytics in various
environments and scenarios, including the following
scenarios: Multi-step processing and reporting in IBM
DB2 Query Management FacilityTM, IBM Campaign, or
Microstrategy environments In-database
transformations using IBM InfoSphere® DataStage®
Ad hoc data analysis for data scientists In-database
analytics using IBM SPSS® Modeler
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IBM InfoSphere Information Server
Installation and Configuration Guide
IBM® WatsonTM Content Analytics (Content
Analytics) Version 3.0 (formerly known as IBM Content
Analytics with Enterprise Search (ICAwES)) helps you
to unlock the value of unstructured content to gain
new actionable business insight and provides the
enterprise search capability all in one product.
Content Analytics comes with a set of tools and a
robust user interface to empower you to better
identify new revenue opportunities, improve customer
satisfaction, detect problems early, and improve
products, services, and offerings. To help you gain the
most benefits from your unstructured content, this
IBM Redbooks® publication provides in-depth
information about the features and capabilities of
Content Analytics, how the content analytics works,
and how to perform effective and efficient content
analytics on your content to discover actionable
business insights. This book covers key concepts in
content analytics, such as facets, frequency,
deviation, correlation, trend, and sentimental
analysis. It describes the content analytics miner, and
guides you on performing content analytics using
views, dictionary lookup, and customization. The book
also covers using IBM Content Analytics Studio for
domain-specific content analytics, integrating with
IBM Content Classification to get categories and new
metadata, and interfacing with IBM Cognos®
Business Intelligence (BI) to add values in BI reporting
and analysis, and customizing the content analytics
miner with APIs. In addition, the book describes how
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to use the enterprise search capability for the
discovery and retrieval of documents using various
query and visual navigation techniques, and
customization of crawling, parsing, indexing, and
runtime search to improve search results. The target
audience of this book is decision makers, business
users, and IT architects and specialists who want to
understand and analyze their enterprise content to
improve and enhance their business operations. It is
also intended as a technical how-to guide for use with
the online IBM Knowledge Center for configuring and
performing content analytics and enterprise search
with Content Analytics.

Harness the Power of Big Data The IBM
Big Data Platform
Perform fast interactive analytics against different
data sources using the Presto high-performance,
distributed SQL query engine. With this practical
guide, you’ll learn how to conduct analytics on data
where it lives, whether it’s Hive, Cassandra, a
relational database, or a proprietary data store.
Analysts, software engineers, and production
engineers will learn how to manage, use, and even
develop with Presto. Initially developed by Facebook,
open source Presto is now used by Netflix, Airbnb,
LinkedIn, Twitter, Uber, and many other companies.
Matt Fuller, Manfred Moser, and Martin Traverso from
Starburst show you how a single Presto query can
combine data from multiple sources to allow for
analytics across your entire organization. Get started:
Explore Presto’s use cases and learn about tools that
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will help you connect to Presto and query data Go
deeper: Learn Presto’s internal workings, including
how to connect to and query data sources with
support for SQL statements, operators, functions, and
more Put Presto in production: Use this query engine
for security and monitoring and with other
applications; learn how other organizations apply
Presto

Data Mining with Rattle and R
This supplement describes the SAS/ACCESS features
and options that are available for Netezza. When you
use this supplement along with SAS/ACCESS Interface
to Relational Databases: Reference (available
separately), you have a comprehensive guide to
SAS/ACCESS software for your database management
system (DBMS). Also available online, this supplement
explains how SAS/ACCESS software is customized to
accommodate the particular requirements and
capabilities of your DBMS. It is designed for users of
SAS/ACCESS software who need specific information
about Netezza.

Python Data Science Handbook
To make better informed business decisions, better
serve clients, and increase operational efficiencies,
you must be aware of changes to key data as they
occur. In addition, you must enable the immediate
delivery of this information to the people and
processes that need to act upon it. This ability to
sense and respond to data changes is fundamental to
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dynamic warehousing, master data management, and
many other key initiatives. A major challenge in
providing this type of environment is determining how
to tie all the independent systems together and
process the immense data flow requirements. IBM®
InfoSphere® Change Data Capture (InfoSphere CDC)
can respond to that challenge, providing
programming-free data integration, and eliminating
redundant data transfer, to minimize the impact on
production systems. In this IBM Redbooks®
publication, we show you examples of how InfoSphere
CDC can be used to implement integrated systems, to
keep those systems updated immediately as changes
occur, and to use your existing infrastructure and
scale up as your workload grows. InfoSphere CDC can
also enhance your investment in other software, such
as IBM DataStage® and IBM QualityStage®, IBM
InfoSphere Warehouse, and IBM InfoSphere Master
Data Management Server, enabling real-time and
event-driven processes. Enable the integration of your
critical data and make it immediately available as
your business needs it.

IBM Reference Architecture for
Genomics, Power Systems Edition
Get the most out of your data by getting more out of
Tableau Tableau Your Data! shows you how to build
dynamic, best of breed visualizations using the
Tableau Software toolset. This comprehensive guide
covers the core feature set for data analytics, and
provides clear step-by-step guidance toward best
practices and advanced techniques that go way
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beyond the user manual. You'll learn how Tableau is
different from traditional business information
analysis tools, and how to navigate your way around
the Tableau 9.0 desktop before delving into functions
and calculations, as well as sharing with the Tableau
Server. Coverage includes settings customization,
data security, scaling, syntax, and more, with plenty
of examples that simplify advanced techniques. Use
cases demonstrate how Tableau is applied throughout
the enterprise, so you can utilize these analysis tools
across sales, marketing, operations, financials, and
much more. The companion website features actual
working models of the book's visualizations, plus a
host of useful links to web-based resources that can
help you customize your Tableau experience. Tableau
is designed specifically to provide fast and easy visual
analytics. The intuitive drag-and-drop interface helps
you create interactive reports, dashboards, and
visualizations, all without any special or advanced
training. This book is your Tableau companion,
helping you get the most out of this invaluable
business toolset. Analyze data more effectively with
Tableau Desktop Deploy visualizations to consumers
throughout the enterprise Understand Tableau
functions and calculations Leverage Tableau across
every link in the value chain You need to make sense
of your data before you can use it effectively to make
good business decisions. Tableau helps you unlock
the stories within the numbers, andTableau Your
Data! puts the software's full functionality right at
your fingertips.

Smarter Business: Dynamic Information
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with IBM InfoSphere Data Replication
CDC
This IBM® RedpaperTM publication provides
suggestions, hints and tips, directions, installation
steps, checklists of prerequisites, and configuration
information collected from several IBM InfoSphere®
Information Server experts. It is intended to minimize
the time required to successfully install and configure
InfoSphere Information Server. The information in this
document is based on field experiences of experts
who have implemented InfoSphere Information
Server. As such, it is intended to supplement, and not
replace, the product documentation. Discover the
proven choices and combinations for installing
InfoSphere Information Server that have been the
most successful for the IBM InfoSphere Center Of
Excellence. This paper includes a broad range of
customer needs and experiences, with a focus on the
following areas: InfoSphere Information Server
architecture Checklists Prerequisites Configuration
choices that work well together This paper is based on
thousands of hours of production systems experience,
from which you can now reap significant benefits.

Database Administration
This IBM® Redbooks® publication is intended for
business leaders and IT architects who are
responsible for building and extending their data
warehouse and Business Intelligence infrastructure. It
provides an overview of powerful new capabilities of
Information Server in the areas of big data, statistical
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models, data governance and data quality. The book
also provides key technical details that IT
professionals can use in solution planning, design,
and implementation.

Oracle SQL*Plus
Big Data in a nutshell: It is the ability to retain,
process, and understand data like never before. It can
mean more data than what you are using today; but it
can also mean different kinds of data, a venture into
the unstructured world where most of today's data
resides. In this book you will learn how cognitive
computing systems, like IBM Watson, fit into the Big
Data world. Learn about the concept of data-in-motion
and InfoSphere Streams, the world's fastest and most
flexible platform for streaming data. Capturing,
storing, refining, transforming, governing, securing,
and analyzing data are important topics also covered
in this book.

Complete Analytics with IBM DB2 Query
Management Facility: Accelerating WellInformed Decisions Across the Enterprise
Geared to IT professionals eager to get into the allimportantfield of data warehousing, this book
explores all topics needed bythose who design and
implement data warehouses. Readers will learnabout
planning requirements, architecture, infrastructure,
datapreparation, information delivery,
implementation, and maintenance.They'll also find a
wealth of industry examples garnered from
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theauthor's 25 years of experience in designing and
implementingdatabases and data warehouse
applications for majorcorporations. Market: IT
Professionals, Consultants.

Data Warehousing Fundamentals
Boost your Big Data IQ! Gain insight into how to
govern and consume IBM’s unique in-motion and atrest Big Data analytic capabilities Big Data represents
a new era of computing—an inflection point of
opportunity where data in any format may be
explored and utilized for breakthrough
insights—whether that data is in-place, in-motion, or
at-rest. IBM is uniquely positioned to help clients
navigate this transformation. This book reveals how
IBM is infusing open source Big Data technologies
with IBM innovation that manifest in a platform
capable of "changing the game." The four defining
characteristics of Big Data—volume, variety, velocity,
and veracity—are discussed. You’ll understand how
IBM is fully committed to Hadoop and integrating it
into the enterprise. Hear about how organizations are
taking inventories of their existing Big Data assets,
with search capabilities that help organizations
discover what they could already know, and extend
their reach into new data territories for
unprecedented model accuracy and discovery. In this
book you will also learn not just about the
technologies that make up the IBM Big Data platform,
but when to leverage its purpose-built engines for
analytics on data in-motion and data at-rest. And
you’ll gain an understanding of how and when to
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govern Big Data, and how IBM’s industry-leading
InfoSphere integration and governance portfolio helps
you understand, govern, and effectively utilize Big
Data. Industry use cases are also included in this
practical guide.

IBM Cognos Dynamic Cubes
The IBM® DB2® Analytics Accelerator Version 3.1 for
IBM z/OS® (simply called Accelerator in this book) is a
union of the IBM System z® quality of service and IBM
Netezza® technology to accelerate complex queries
in a DB2 for z/OS highly secure and available
environment. Superior performance and scalability
with rapid appliance deployment provide an ideal
solution for complex analysis. In this IBM Redbooks®
publication, we provide technical decision-makers
with a broad understanding of the benefits of Version
3.1 of the Accelerator's major new functions. We
describe their installation and the advantages to
existing analytical processes as measured in our test
environment. We also describe the IBM zEnterprise®
Analytics System 9700, a hybrid System z solution
offering that is surrounded by a complete set of
optional packs to enable customers to custom tailor
the system to their unique needs..

Installation and Configuration Guide for
MicroStrategy 9.2.1m
IBM® Cognos® Business Intelligence (BI) provides a
proven enterprise BI platform with an open data
strategy. Cognos BI provides customers with the
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ability to use data from any source, package it into a
business model, and make it available to consumers
in various interfaces that are tailored to the task. IBM
Cognos Dynamic Cubes complements the existing
Cognos BI capabilities and continues the tradition of
an open data model. It focuses on extending the
scalability of the IBM Cognos platform to enable
speed-of-thought analytics over terabytes of
enterprise data, without having to invest in a new
data warehouse appliance. This capability adds a new
level of query intelligence so you can unleash the
power of your enterprise data warehouse. This IBM
Redbooks® publication addresses IBM Cognos
Business Intelligence V10.2.2 and specifically, the IBM
Cognos Dynamic Cubes capabilities. This book can
help you in the following ways: Understand core
features of the Cognos Dynamic Cubes capabilities of
Cognos BI V10.2 Learn by example with practical
scenarios by using the IBM Cognos samples This book
uses fictional business scenarios to demonstrate the
power and capabilities of IBM Cognos Dynamic Cubes.
It primarily focuses on the roles of the modeler,
administrator, and IT architect.

MicroStrategy Analytics Desktop User
Guide
For many researchers, Python is a first-class tool
mainly because of its libraries for storing,
manipulating, and gaining insight from data. Several
resources exist for individual pieces of this data
science stack, but only with the Python Data Science
Handbook do you get them all—IPython, NumPy,
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Pandas, Matplotlib, Scikit-Learn, and other related
tools. Working scientists and data crunchers familiar
with reading and writing Python code will find this
comprehensive desk reference ideal for tackling dayto-day issues: manipulating, transforming, and
cleaning data; visualizing different types of data; and
using data to build statistical or machine learning
models. Quite simply, this is the must-have reference
for scientific computing in Python. With this
handbook, you’ll learn how to use: IPython and
Jupyter: provide computational environments for data
scientists using Python NumPy: includes the ndarray
for efficient storage and manipulation of dense data
arrays in Python Pandas: features the DataFrame for
efficient storage and manipulation of
labeled/columnar data in Python Matplotlib: includes
capabilities for a flexible range of data visualizations
in Python Scikit-Learn: for efficient and clean Python
implementations of the most important and
established machine learning algorithms

Accelerating Data Transformation with
IBM DB2 Analytics Accelerator for z/OS
SAS 9. 4 SQL Procedure User's Guide
This IBM® Redbooks® publication explains how IBM
Cognos® Business Intelligence (BI) administrators,
authors, modelers, and power users can use the
dynamic query layer effectively. It provides guidance
for determining which technology within the dynamic
query layer can best satisfy your business
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requirements. Administrators can learn how to tune
the query service effectively and preferred practices
for managing their business intelligence content. This
book includes information about metadata modeling
of relational data sources with IBM Cognos Framework
Manager. It includes considerations that can help you
author high-performing applications that satisfy
analytical requirements of users. This book provides
guidance for troubleshooting issues related to the
dynamic query layer of Cognos BI. Related
documents: Solution Guide : Big Data Analytics with
IBM Cognos BI Dynamic Query Blog post : IBM Cognos
Dynamic Query Extensibility

Exam Ref 70-778 Analyzing and
Visualizing Data by Using Microsoft
Power BI
Describes the basics of using the SQL procedure and
provides comprehensive reference information. The
usage information includes retrieving data from single
and multiple tables; selecting specific data from
tables; subsetting, ordering, and summarizing data;
updating tables; combining tables to create new
tables and useful reports; performing queries on
database management system (DBMS) tables; using
PROC SQL with the SAS macro facility; and debugging
and optimizing PROC SQL code. The reference
information includes statements, dictionary
components, and system options.

Handbook of Cloud Computing
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Presto: The Definitive Guide
This IBM® Redbooks® publication introduces the IBM
Reference Architecture for Genomics, IBM Power
SystemsTM edition on IBM POWER8®. It addresses
topics such as why you would implement Life
Sciences workloads on IBM POWER8, and shows how
to use such solution to run Life Sciences workloads
using IBM PlatformTM Computing software to help set
up the workloads. It also provides technical content to
introduce the IBM POWER8 clustered solution for Life
Sciences workloads. This book customizes and tests
Life Sciences workloads with a combination of an IBM
Platform Computing software solution stack, Open
Stack, and third party applications. All of these
applications use IBM POWER8, and IBM Spectrum
ScaleTM for a high performance file system. This book
helps strengthen IBM Life Sciences solutions on IBM
POWER8 with a well-defined and documented
deployment model within an IBM Platform Computing
and an IBM POWER8 clustered environment. This
system provides clients in need of a modular, costeffective, and robust solution with a planned
foundation for future growth. This book highlights IBM
POWER8 as a flexible infrastructure for clients looking
to deploy life sciences workloads, and at the same
time reduce capital expenditures, operational
expenditures, and optimization of resources. This
book helps answer clients' workload challenges in
particular with Life Sciences applications, and
provides expert-level documentation and how-to-skills
to worldwide teams that provide Life Sciences
solutions and support to give a broad understanding
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of a new architecture.

Installation and Configuration Guide for
MicroStrategy 9. 3
"PostGIS in Action" is the first book devoted entirely
to PostGIS. It will help both new and experienced
users write spatial queries to solve real-world
problems. It also discusses the new features available
in PostgreSQL 8.4 and provides tutorials.

Enabling Real-time Analytics on IBM z
Systems Platform
Data mining is the art and science of intelligent data
analysis. By building knowledge from information,
data mining adds considerable value to the ever
increasing stores of electronic data that abound
today. In performing data mining many decisions
need to be made regarding the choice of
methodology, the choice of data, the choice of tools,
and the choice of algorithms. Throughout this book
the reader is introduced to the basic concepts and
some of the more popular algorithms of data mining.
With a focus on the hands-on end-to-end process for
data mining, Williams guides the reader through
various capabilities of the easy to use, free, and open
source Rattle Data Mining Software built on the
sophisticated R Statistical Software. The focus on
doing data mining rather than just reading about data
mining is refreshing. The book covers data
understanding, data preparation, data refinement,
model building, model evaluation, and practical
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deployment. The reader will learn to rapidly deliver a
data mining project using software easily installed for
free from the Internet. Coupling Rattle with R delivers
a very sophisticated data mining environment with all
the power, and more, of the many commercial
offerings.

Building Big Data and Analytics Solutions
in the Cloud
Find the right big data solution for your business
ororganization Big data management is one of the
major challenges facingbusiness, industry, and not-forprofit organizations. Data setssuch as customer
transactions for a mega-retailer, weather
patternsmonitored by meteorologists, or social
network activity can quicklyoutpace the capacity of
traditional data management tools. If youneed to
develop or manage big data solutions, you'll
appreciate howthese four experts define, explain, and
guide you through this newand often confusing
concept. You'll learn what it is, why itmatters, and
how to choose and implement solutions that work.
Effectively managing big data is an issue of growing
importanceto businesses, not-for-profit organizations,
government, and ITprofessionals Authors are experts
in information management, big data, and avariety of
solutions Explains big data in detail and discusses
how to select andimplement a solution, security
concerns to consider, data storageand presentation
issues, analytics, and much more Provides essential
information in a no-nonsense,easy-to-understand
style that is empowering Big Data For Dummies cuts
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through the confusion and helpsyou take charge of
big data solutions for your organization.

SAS 9.3 Intelligence Platform
Cloud computing has become a significant technology
trend. Experts believe cloud computing is currently
reshaping information technology and the IT
marketplace. The advantages of using cloud
computing include cost savings, speed to market,
access to greater computing resources, high
availability, and scalability. Handbook of Cloud
Computing includes contributions from world experts
in the field of cloud computing from academia,
research laboratories and private industry. This book
presents the systems, tools, and services of the
leading providers of cloud computing; including
Google, Yahoo, Amazon, IBM, and Microsoft. The basic
concepts of cloud computing and cloud computing
applications are also introduced. Current and future
technologies applied in cloud computing are also
discussed. Case studies, examples, and exercises are
provided throughout. Handbook of Cloud Computing
is intended for advanced-level students and
researchers in computer science and electrical
engineering as a reference book. This handbook is
also beneficial to computer and system infrastructure
designers, developers, business managers,
entrepreneurs and investors within the cloud
computing related industry.

IBM Watson Content Analytics:
Discovering Actionable Insight from Your
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Content
XML is one of the most common standards for the
exchange of information. However, organizations find
challenges in how to address the complexities of
dealing with hierarchical data types, particularly as
they scale to gigabytes and beyond. In this IBM®
Redbooks® publication, we discuss and describe the
new capabilities in IBM InfoSphere® DataStage® 8.5.
These capabilities enable developers to more easily
manage the design and processing requirements
presented by the most challenging XML sources.
Developers can use these capabilities to create
powerful hierarchical transformations and to parse
and compose XML data with high performance and
scalability. Spanning both batch and real-time run
times, these capabilities can be used to solve a broad
range of business requirements. As part of the IBM
InfoSphere Information Server 8.5 release, InfoSphere
DataStage was enhanced with new hierarchical
transformation capabilities called . XML Stage
provides native XML schema support and powerful
XML transformation functionality. These capabilities
are based on a unique state-of-the-art technology that
allows you to parse and compose any complex XML
structure from and to a relational form, as well as to a
separate hierarchical form. This book is targeted at an
audience of systems designers and developers who
focus on implementing XML integration support in
their environments.

Building a Data Warehouse
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